Students When Researching Should Find the Same Information on Two Websites
I believe that when children research they should find the same information on two different valid websites. Parents this is telling you why we had to find two websites for The First Fleet research project and why this is important for the rest of our life!
Firstly, in class out teacher made us go and write a persuasive text on saving the Tree Octopus, because we didn’t scan the Google page thoroughly and check when the website was last updated. We got, “egg on our faces” because it turned out to be fake. All that work done for nothing. If we don’t start scanning the Google page more thoroughly, checking for the last time the page was updated, and then we might get “egg on our faces again!”
[bookmark: _GoBack]Secondly, for our  rich assessment tasks, we mainly get our information of the internet. If we don’t find the same information on two different valid websites, then we might just be feeding our class false information! We don’t want that do we? So why don’t we do the hard yards and make sure that we are not giving our class false information! 
Next, when researching we really should be trying to get our information of websites that end in either .gov or .edu. These websites are the most reliable because the government would be sued if they put false information on their websites, and same as the .edu websites. However for websites like Wikipedia random people can just put anything they want on the website. For example once one person wrote on the Wikipedia page for Cyril Rioli, “Cyril Rioli is delicious”. You see what I mean? You just can’t quite trust what is on Wikipedia. Unless you find that same information on a second website, you really shouldn’t be using Wikipedia.
Next we have to learn to do this every single time we research. We will have to make bibliographies. We will have to do this at high school, in university and at work too! So we may as well start to learn this right now! We will have to always make bibliographies in our future life! So parents lets go on the quest with out teacher to make our homework and research assignments perfect!
In conclusion, I strongly believe that students should always, when researching, find the same information on two different valid websites, unless we stop now, we might be feeding our class false information and also will struggle in university and high school! We have to start finding information on two different valid websites right now! So we don’t struggle later in life! After all, we don’t want the Tree Octopus incident to happen again! Especially not in high school! So we may as well make this a habit right now! And we will thank out teacher later in life!
     
